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11. TRAFFIC ANALYSIS 
The proposed work is not anticipated to have a significant impact on vehicular traffic. As discussed above the goal of the project is to upgrade the site to better meet the current needs of the facility and not to add additional services. The proposed building will replace the existing maintenance building onsite without creating any new uses at the site. The majority of the traffic at the site will remain the same with the addition of infrequent, off-peak increases due to training planned at the site. Training will occur 6-12 times a year for up to 50 people per session, a portion of attendees work at the IMT Facility and will not have an impact on vehicular traffic.  
 
 


